
     NEW PARK VILLAGE TMC LTD 
NOTICE OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 
THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING WILL BE HELD 

ON 
TUESDAY 26 SEPTEMBER 2023 

 
TO START AT 6.00 P.M PROMPT 

AT 
ELLERTON HOUSE, ELLERTON WALK 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

If you are a member of the TMC and would like more information about becoming a Committee Member, 
please contact Ellerton House or speak to an existing Committee Member 

Committee members run the TMO, they are a democratically elected management committee and are all 
volunteers (not paid).   Committee Members are elected at our AGM in September and receive an induction 
and on-going training in things like Equality and Diversity, Safeguarding, Housing Law and Health and Safety.  
As a board member you will be expected to adhere to a Code of Conduct. You will also be expected to attend 
training sessions and our board meetings which are held monthly. 

There are currently 2 training sessions booked on 11 October 2 hour evening session and 19 October      
10am to 3pm 

 

By becoming a board member, you will oversee the TMO’s operations, services and finances and ensure the 
TMO’s vision and objectives are upheld.   Together with the rest of the board you will 
take decisions on service improvements, investment, and future service 
priorities as well as monitoring existing services. 


